
 
 

From: Catherine Knudson [mailto:cknudson@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, March 07, 2009 3:33 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: FDIC assessment 
 
Hello, 
  
My name is Catherine. I work for First Bank, Upper Michigan. I think that the FDIC 
special assessment is an unjust and unfair fee for small successful community banks.  


